
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Austin Weyant"; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: J.R. Horz Fed #1 Work Plan
Date: Thursday, January 14, 2016 9:45:00 AM

Austin,
 
I have a couple of quick questions about this.  What is your proposed excavation depth for
 the pad, I don’t see a specific depth mentioned.  Do you have any sample data from D1 or
 D2 or from the south end of the pad?  Also, you reference “NMOCD Division 1 Standards”.
  Can you please explain what is meant by division 1 standards?
 
Thanks,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Austin Weyant [mailto:austin.weyant@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 8:45 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: J.R. Horz Fed #1 Work Plan
 
 
Please review, this is for the pad and surrounding pasture only.  SMA is going to try to access the
 remainder of the draw via ATV on Wednesday to  gain a complete picture of the affected area and
 potential remedial pathways.
 
 
Thanks  
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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